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COUNCILLOR LORD HOWARD - CABINET MEMBER FOR SPECIAL 
PROJECTS

For the period 25 February to 2 March 2016

1 Progress on Portfolio Matters.

I am pleased that the model from which the mould will be made for the King 
john statue is nearing completion. I attach a photograph below.

2 Forthcoming Activities and Developments.

3 Meetings Attended and Meetings Scheduled
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